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Interested in exploring the Netherlands? Check out the new faculty-led program abroad to the

Netherlands in Winter 2024!

This opportunity is available to students in semesters 1, 2, or 3 of Fitness & Health

Promotion (FHP). 

Students will be registered into Game Design in Youth Sports at Windesheim University of

Applied Sciences. Upon successful completion of this course, students will earn full credit

for Seneca course FHP 314 - Applied Physical Literacy.

Application Deadline: October 15, 2023.

More details here.

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/phuong-anh-pham
https://students.senecacollege.ca/spaces/195/global-learning-and-engagement/faculty-led-program-abroad-netherlands-fhp
https://www.windesheim.com/study-programmes/blended-intensive-programmes/game-design-in-youth-sports
https://students.senecacollege.ca/spaces/195/global-learning-and-engagement/faculty-led-program-abroad-netherlands-fhp

